Broadcasting

in Phoenix

May 15, 2000

Mr. Bill Nittler
P. O. Box 824
Mancos

CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will confirm your reception report of KMIK-AM on January 3, 1998, from
2:50 — 4:00 p.m. Please forgive the inordinate delay in our reply. KMIK was sold
by Owens Broadcasting to ABC / Radio Disney in July, 1998. Your reception
report was in the files of the Chief Engineer of the previous owner, and was only
recently turned over to me. Thanks very much for your report.

Sincerely,

ohn R. Shadle
Chief Engineer
KMIK-AM / Radio Disney
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